PARADE AND FIREWORKS MEETING
6:30 PM , MARCH 19, 2014
FREETOWN TOWN HALL

In attendance :

Judy Gregory, Bob Gregory, Jean Fox, Sharon Rosen, John Remedis
Ellen Lima, Katie Glover.

( Mike McCue came in just as the meeting ended )

Voted to hold meetings on the 2°® Monday of each month.
It was noted that the current P/F account balance is $8012. 97.

Received three bids for fund raising tee shirts ki fi,
LeBlanc Embroidery S g? —
Moonlight Design . ,g’ A & J
End of the Road Tees S g8

The theme for the parade was discussed
Various topical themes were brought up - no decision yet
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Katie talked about the 50/50 raffle and the ticket layout
$1.00 each ticket, or a book for $5.00. Judy said that we will ask Mike @ Moonlight
Design for a price to print tickets. Staples was .20 cents per page and we would have
to cut and staple the books. We would like to start selling raffle tickets by May.
Payment for tickets by check should be made out to the Freetown VFW.

Ellen said that BCC ( Fall River cable tv ) would produce a video for non-profits.
Middleboro cable tv would also put up a notice for parade and fireworks.
Taunton Gazette will also run info. for us.

Judy talked about the vendors who want to sell products at the fireworks. She told
them that that night is open for non-profit vendors, but they could talk to town hall
about pulling a permit to sell their products the day of the parade..

We will talk to Linda Remedis to have a space at the Strawberry Festival.

Talked about the size of lettering or business cards for tee- shirt sponsors,
considering the amount of donation. Also talked about a logo for front of shirt - the
town seal received the most support, perhaps with theme of parade/ fireworks
celebration.

Talked about the golf shirt for committee and the logo for the shirt. Sue LeBlanc sent
us a sample on e-mail. Judy will forward Sue’s e-mail for comment.

Sharon asked if we might set up a table at Junior’s to sell raffle tickets. She will
contact Junior’s.

Dave Suffradini, the fireworks vendor, will be invited to our next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. The next meeting is scheduled for April 14™ 2014

Minutes taken by Bob Gregory and
converted to print copy by

Bol »dameé, committee recorder



